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As of June 24th, the Family Centre will be closed for the summer.

Wishing you all a happy and safe summer filled with family time,

laughter and many new memories together!

See you in September.
Check in on the school webpage closer to September for our opening day.
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Bring your children (0-6 years) for free play, songs, stories, movement, arts and crafts, a
healthy snack and much more. Join us to make new connections and meet other families from
the community. Take the opportunity to slow down and join in on playtime with your child.
Feel free to invite your friends with young children! We look forward to welcoming you!

The Julie-Riel Family Centre is heading to Deer Meadow Farms!

If you wish to join us please contact Coleen for registration. SPACE IS
LIMITED and availability is based on a first-come, first-served basis.
The Family Centre will cover the cost for children attending. However,
Y[eadow parents are required to cover their own entry fee of $16.80, payable

) Farms® upon arrival at the farm. Families will be responsible for arranging
their own transportation. Also, please note that the event will proceed regardless of
weather conditions, so please dress appropriately.
The scheduled program will take place on Tuesday, June 18th, from 10:30 AM to 1:30
PM. Families are kindly requested to arrive by 10:00 AM and to prepare their own
lunches, as well as bring along water, sunscreen, bug spray, hats, and any other essen-
tials needed for an outdoor day.

Friendly R ind
Our Everyday Stay & Play riendly Reminders

Remember to bring clean indoor shoes for

Our Stay & Play sessions start with free everyone attending the Centre.

play, then gym time, followed by crafts
and a snack. We then end our program
with a story, and some songs and

Children must be accompanied by their
caregivers at all times while at the Centre, as
we are not a childcare facility. Our goal is to

rhymes. provide families with opportunities to engage
in interactive and fun activities together.

** We encourage everyone to arrive at We kindly request that you leave your cell

the Centre for Stay & Play in the first 30- phones aside during your time at the Centre to

create an immersive and interactive play expe-

40 minutes of the program, as it gives rience for you and your child.

your child(ren) more opportunity for

free play and allows for smooth transi- Please use Door 2 on the north side of the
tions between our activities that take school when visiting the Centre.
place after the first hour. Are you or your child feeling sick? Please

take a break from the Centre and join us when

Thank you. you're feeling better.

Family Centre Coordinator: coleen.oman@lrsd.net ~ Family Centre Assistant: carine.corea@lrsd.net

All programs are FREE thanks to funding provided by Healthy Child Manitoba and the Louis Riel School Division



